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January 26, 2022 

Black History Month at the Health Plan of San Mateo 

 

Dear provider, 

 

On Wednesday, February 23, 2022, the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) will be celebrating Black 
History Month with a provider training opportunity. 

 

Join us and other network providers in learning more about: 

• HPSM Black and African-American members at large; 

• How Black and African-American members have historically interacted with the health care 
industry; 

• HPSM and community programs improving health outcomes for members of the Black and 
African-American community; 

• And much more! 

 

Event details: 

Event name: Black History Month at the Health Plan of San Mateo 

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

Time: 12pm – 1pm PT 

RSVP: bit.ly/blackhistoryHPSM (link is case-sensitive) 

 

Please contact HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@HPSM.org with any questions. 

 

Thank you,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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